MEMORANDUM

TO:
Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
Settlement of Threatened Litigation
This matter involves a parent claim of Title VI violation. Our attorneys recommend settlement. The cost of the settlement is for less than the estimated cost of defense, is paid by the liability insurance carrier after the Board’s deductible and there is a denial of liability.

I recommend the board approve the settlement, as presented. 
